
Update on Shared Amenities Maintenance 

Dear Tenants, 

We hope this message finds you well. We wanted to provide you with an update regarding the 

maintenance of our shared amenities. 

Swimming Pool 

The swimming pool will undergo maintenance from October 10th to October 15th. We 

apologize for any inconvenience this may cause during this period. 

Gym Facilities 

The gym will have new equipment installed on October 20th. Please note that the gym will be 

closed for the day during this installation. 

Laundry Room 

We are addressing the recent issues with the laundry machines, and repairs are scheduled for 

October 25th to October 27th. The laundry room will remain operational, but please anticipate 

possible delays. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. If you have any questions, please feel free to 

reach out to the management office. 

Sincerely, 

The Management Team 


